
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week, the Reception children enjoyed having dinners with their 
parents, and we have plans to invite parents with children in other year 
groups as well. Further details will follow as soon as possible. 
 
The McMillan Coffee Morning was a successful event with lots of      
engagement from the team here and from parents as well, and positive 
feedback all round. Thank you for your 
support.  
 
Next Tuesday, we will be having a Hull 
Fair themed school dinner, with     
burgers, patties, hot dogs and sticky  
toffee pudding. If your child would like to 
try a school meal, please can you let the 
reception office know. Remember, the 
50p charge will only be for children who 
would normally pay for school dinners.  
 
Thank you also, for supporting your   
children with reading. It would be great if 
they could read their book at least three times a week. When they have 
completed their book, please return it to school to get a new one to 
read. 
 
If your child in Year 5 / 6 normally takes part in football, training is    
cancelled on Monday 7th October, as the Griffin team is competing 
against Cavendish after school. Go Griffin! 
 
Lastly, thank you for your on-going support, as we look forward to more 

engaging opportunities, themed school dinners and in-school events / 

activities for the children and parents in the run 

up to Christmas. 

Griffin Primary School 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Parent ‘Come and have lunch with 
us’ (Years 1-6) 

Dates to be arranged 
 

Football Griffin v Cavendish 
Monday 7th Oct 3.30pm-5.30pm 

 
Football training cancelled 

Monday 7th Oct 
 

Flu Vaccines 
Thursday 10th Oct 

TOP CLASSES THIS WEEK 

FOR ATTENDANCE 

Reminders 
 

Free School Meals – Children in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are 
entitled to free, nutritious hot/cold 
dinners in school, with meat and 

vegetarian options, as well as     
salad and vegetables every day. 
Please complete a free school 
meals form to take part in this    

option. 
 

50p promotion - we are only    
running this offer for one more 

week. Please note the offer does 
not apply to children who     

normally get free school meals. 
 

Breakfast Club – Please      
remember, the door closes at 

8.15am. So it is very important to 
be prompt in the mornings. 

 
Flu Vaccines – School nurses are 

visiting next Thursday to administer 

vaccinations to all children we have 

received consent for. If you would 

like your child to be vaccinated, 

please submit your consent form 

as soon as possible. 

Key Stage 1 Winners 
1SS – 100%! 

 
Key Stage 2 Winners 

6ZM – 98.04% 

G R I F F I N  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
W e e k l y  N e w s l e t e r  

 


